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ASDA Pension Proposals  
 
 

 

Contact ASDA 
 
In response to ASDA’s proposals to shut the Step Up Pension and reduce Death in Service benefit 
from 4x to 1x pay for hourly paid colleagues, GMB has launched a nationwide campaign to oppose 
the changes.  
 
We’ve had a great response to the GMB Pensions Questionnaire (please keep them coming in) 
and we also want all GMB members and ASDA colleagues to CONTACT ASDA, so management 
get the message that ASDA employees are unhappy and oppose the proposals. 

 
Please E Mail – pensionsfeedback@asda.co.uk 
 
Keep it polite and professional, but let ASDA know how you feel and the effect the proposals are 
having on colleague morale. 
 
Remember these changes are being proposed by ASDA not the Pension Trustees. So CONTACT 
ASDA 
 
Together we can oppose and persuade ASDA to Drop the Proposals. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Gary Carter 
National Officer 
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